
Please be careful! 

　　　　　　   Many bicycles have been stolen. 

  

Many bicycles have been stolen. 

In 2024 alone, 215 bicycles were stolen in Kokubunji City. 

This accounts for one-third of all crimes committed in the city. 
 

To save your bike from being stolen, be sure to 

lock it up. 

 

- Always lock your bike when you park it. 

 It is safer to use two locks. 

 

- Even if you are only parking your bike for a short time, lock it up. 

- Do not park your bicycle on the street. Instead, park it in a desig-

nated bicycle parking area. 

 

 

 For inquiries: 

 Koganei Police Station: Tel 042-381-0110. 

 Disaster Prevention and Safety Division: Tel 042-312-8685


